
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council Meeting of 26 February 2004 

9. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Committee received a letter from Christchurch and Canterbury Marketing Ltd concerning 

Cathedral Square tourist coach and shuttle bus movements and additional supplementary material 
was also tabled at the meeting for the information of members. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


